
       

Curriculum Newsletter for Year 6 – Summer 1 - 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to Summer 1! We would like to share our curriculum overview with you about all the great 
learning that we have coming up this term. 

Please note: 

• PE day is Monday so please ensure your child has their full PE kit (including trainers) on 
this day. PE will be outside (weather permitting) so make sure they have the appropriate kit to 
keep warm if it is cold! 

• Homework will be handed out on a Thursday to be returned on a Tuesday. Children will receive 
literacy and numeracy homework as well as spellings.  

• They are also expected to be reading daily and practising their times tables on TT Rockstars. 

 

 



 

Please take a look at our Curriculum Map for this half term. 

                                                                                                                                    

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                             

 

 

 

                                                                                                             

                                                            

In Jewish Studies, we will be 
continuing to practise our Hebrew 
reading and focusing on Yom Ha’ 

Atzmaut. We will also be looking at 
the birth of Jacob and Esau. 

 

 

In Literacy, we will work on narratives, 
recounts, poetry and instructions. We will 

also continue to work on a variety of 
spelling rules, grammar and punctuation. We 
will continue to read ‘Rabbit Proof Fence’ by 

Doris Pilkington in our daily reading 
sessions. 

In Maths, in preparation for SATS, we will be 
revisiting topics we have covered this year. We 

will use these skills to solve mathematical 
problems. We will be looking at the 4 operations, 

fractions, decimals and percentages.  

 

Our History topic is the 7 
ancient wonders of the world, 
in which we will learn facts 

about each historical 
landmark. 

In Computing, we will be looking at 
the history of computing. We will 
be using Microsoft word, Excel 

and other Office programs.   

 

Our PSHCE/RSE unit this term will 
be about positive thinking.  

In RE, we will learn about beliefs 
and the benefits of religion. 

 

In Science, we will continue to learn about 
‘Living things and their habitats’ we will 
be focusing on Vertebrates and how to 
identify them. In Music, pupils will be 

working on Renaissance and the musician 
Antonio Vivaldi’s compositions. 

. 

Our topic: 
The 7 Ancient Wonders of 

the World 

In Art this term, we will be working on 
‘perspective’. This unit of work build on 
from the unit on the Renaissance. The 
pupils consider how artists wanted to 

create realist pictures by using 
perspective. 

In PE, we will be working on Athletics.  
In Ivrit, pupils will be learning 

different descriptive 
vocabulary related to the body. 

 


